Good Evening,

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Thursday, February 23, 2017.

There will be no school for students tomorrow Friday, February 24, 2017 due to a Professional
Learning Day for Staff.

Science East and Centreville Community School are proud to present an evening of hands-on
learning for the entire community taking place this evening from 6:00-7:30 p.m. at

Centreville Community School. Come join in the fun while learning about New Brunswick’s
forests, wildlife and oceans. Learn about groundwater, alternative energy and much more.

To promote “environmental friendly action” the CCS Me to We student club will be accepting
used plastic bags to be recycled and taken out of landfills. All those attending are encouraged
to collect the plastic bags in their home and bring them along. This will start the CCS campaign
to collect and recycle plastic bags until Earth Day. Hope to see you there!

Activities taking place on Monday, February 27, 2017 are: Mini Girls Basketball A Team
4:00-5:45 p.m. Mini Boys Basketball A Team 5:45-7:15 p.m. and Middle School Boys
Basketball 7:15-8:45 p.m.

Next week CCS will be celebrating our Winter Carnival Week. Monday, February 27ths
Dress Up Day is 100" Day of School. Bring a collection of 100 things (that can fit in

your backpack). Various 100" Day of school themed activities will be taking place in the
classrooms on Monday.

The following messages are reminders:

There have been several cases of lice found in our school. Please be diligent
to check your child’s head daily! If you have any questions or concerns
please call the school. Thank you for your support in this!

Thank you and Have a Great Evening!

New CCS Website
http://webl.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx

To Access CCS Newsletters
http://webl.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx

School Closures
http://webl.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.asp
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